THE BOROUGH OF EASTLEIGH (BURSLEDON, HAMBLE-LE-RICE AND HOUND) (AMENDMENT NO 6) ORDER 2021
High Street Hamble  - Proposed No At Any Time Waiting at Restrictions extended across The Frontage of the Vicarage and Wallborn House
Statement of Reasons
The existing building opposite the Vicarage (formerly a bank) is being re-developed, the frontage of the replacement building is to be much closer to the highway boundary. 
This route is used by the boat yards for moving yachts, the concern is that with the new building being closer to the road and vehicles parking outside the vicarage that there will either be a collision between a boat and the new building thereby endangering the people inside the building, or that a boat transporter will be unable to fit through the space between the parked vehicles and the Library. The restriction of parking outside of the vicarage is intended to ensure that this problem does not arise. 
Therefore it is proposed that the existing no waiting at any time restrictions be extended across the Vicarage frontage as indicated on the attached plan.
